
Dear Parents,

The Friends of St Patrick’s Group would like to thank you for your generosity and support last year. Together we raised an amazing £4117 which was used to purchase a Clevertouch Interactive Board for the assembly hall.

Our school this year faces financial pressure like all other schools and we feel it is imperative for our children’s education that we try to support the school as much as possible this year. Our children will benefit greatly from any funds we raise. 

Friends of St Patrick’s do need your help and we welcome your ideas, thoughts and involvement...

Come and speak to any one of our parent committee members who include;
		
		Maureen McCann (P2)
Orla Hoy ( P4,P7)
		Sarah Haslem, (P4, P6)
Rita Greene (P6)
		Denise Logan (Reception, P1, P4,P6)
Pauline Williams, (P2)
Claire Byrne, (P1 , P3)
Ann Brogan (P2)
		Alison McStraw (P1, P3)
		Roisin McQuillan (P3,P7)

Alternatively you can text me on 07857568012. Or come and join the committee. Our next meeting will be held on 5th November in Byrne’s Bar Magheralin and we would really love to see some new faces. You can also follow us on Facebook.

Save these dates!

Acting on your feedback and to ensure all events are well spaced out, for the coming school year, we have planned three fundraising events;

		
		December -  Christmas Tea towel (with children’s drawings!!)  will be on sale
                                                Prices and order details to follow
 

[bookmark: _GoBack]		March  - Saturday 23rd -  Parent Dinner Dance will be held at the Woodville
	

		June (Date tbc)  - School Family fun day and BBQ!!!
		
		

We hope that you can join us at these events, we will need your help to make these a success and will be in touch soon with more details on our first fundraiser.

Many Thanks for your continued support with all of our events and I look forward to the coming year.



Bronagh Mullholland
Chairperson

